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Thursday 4th May 2023 

Year 6 End of SATS Celebration Afternoon & SATS Week Reminders – Friday 12th May 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In preparation for next week, we thought we would just send out some last 

reminders regarding the national assessment week commencing next week on 

Tuesday 9th May.  

 Testing will start on the Tuesday, as Monday 8th is a bank holiday. The school 

will not be open on this day. 

 The timetable for the papers is as the children have already practiced. Spelling, Punctuation and 

Grammar on the Tuesday, Reading on the Wednesday, Arithmetic and Maths Reasoning 1 on 

Thursday and the second Maths reasoning on Friday.  

 If your child is coming to the breakfast club offer open to all Year 6 children, please arrive from 8 

am and make your way to the hall to be registered.  

 If your child is not participating in the breakfast club, please ensure they arrive promptly at 8:40 

and head to their classrooms as normal. It is really important for the children to arrive promptly.  

 Children should bring a water bottle in each day.  

 If you feel that your child can not attend school on any of the days next week. Please call as early 

as possible, clearly stating that your child is in Year 6. Appropriate members of staff will discuss 

the situation with you and the options available.  

 Over the long weekend, we ask for all children to get lots of rest and plenty of sleep, and to 

continue any practice that has normally been happening.  

Friday 12th Afternoon Celebration 

To celebrate the hard work they have put into their SATs, Y6 are going to have a 

celebration afternoon on Friday 12th May. The children have impressed all of us 

with their positive learning attitudes and determination to succeed.  Continuing a 

Wordsworth tradition, we will be having a water fight for the children who want to 

participate; provision will be put in place for children not taking part.  

Due to having a test in the morning, children should come to school in school 

uniform. We are asking for children to bring clothes they are happy to get wet in. 

They will change into these for the water fight and then back into their school 

uniform. Children should bring a towel to dry off and dry underwear and shoes. If 

your child has a water gun, they may also bring this to school, empty (we will fill 

them in school when it’s time) and labelled with their name. 

If there are any questions, issues or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours faithfully, 

Year 6 Team 
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